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Micah Stubblebine of The Stubblebine Company/CORFAC International represented SPEC Process
Engineering & Construction in the lease renewal of 7,000 s/f of office space at 17 A St. The property
will continue to serve as their headquarters. 
The Stubblebine Co. specializes in the lease and sale of large industrial/commercial properties
throughout New England.
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